
We are so grateful to everyone who volunteered, bought raffle tickets, 
donated prizes and of course all of you who were able to be there at 

the fair itself and make it such a special event. 

We are delighted to tell you that the event raised a staggering £7,300!
The raffle itself raised just over £2,000 in ticket sales alone.

This money is vital to improve the learning experiences of our children 
and we are so grateful for your support. 

Telford Infant School would like to 
thank everyone who supported 

our Christmas Fair to make it such a success.


